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26.02.2024 Nr.1-18/555 Mr. Lauri Ladnemets,
Minister of the Interior of the

Republic of Estonia

Pikk 61,
Tallinn 15065,
Estonia

Dear Mr. Ladnemets,

On behalf of the Ministry of the Interior of the Republic of Latvia, I would like to express
my deepest compliments to the Ministry of the Interior of the Republic of Estonia and
to you personally.

Let me congratulate you on the Independence Day of Estonia, and wish your nation
security, peace and prosperity.

Our countries face similar security challenges today, and I truly appreciate that Latvian
and Estonian law enforcement services are united and supportive of each other.

Our bilateral cooperation is highly important nowadays, therefore 1 would like to
confirm Latvia’s readiness and willingness to continue its close cooperation with our
Estonian partners on any matter of mutual interest.

Once again, I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of the Interior of
the Republic of Estonia the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Minister Rihards Kozlovskis




